
 
 

 

   

Anna Svahn to leave the Board due to other professional obligations 

Stockholm, February 1, 2022 

Anna Svahn, who has served on the board of Arcane Crypto AB since January 2021 
has informed Arcane Crypto AB that she, unfortunately, will have to resign from the 
board due to other professional obligations.  

“On behalf of the board and Arcane Crypto I would like to sincerely thank Anna for 
her contributions to Arcane over the last year”, says Arcane Crypto Chairman 
Michael Jackson. 

The change will take effect when registered in the Swedish company register. 

For further information, please contact: 
Torbjørn Bull Jenssen, CEO, Arcane Crypto AB 
E-mail: ir@arcanecrypto.no 

About Arcane Crypto 
Arcane Crypto develops and invests in projects, focusing on bitcoin and digital 
assets. Arcane operates a portfolio of businesses, spanning the value chain of digital 
finance. As a group we deliver services for payments, investments and trading. In 
addition, we have a media and research division. 

Arcane has the ambition to become a leading player in the digital assets space by 
growing the existing businesses, invest in cutting edge projects, and through 
acquisitions and consolidation. 

The company is listed on Nasdaq First North Growth Market and Mangold 
Fondkommission is Certified Adviser, tel. +46 8 5030 1550, e-mail: ca@mangold.se, 
web: www.mangold.se. 

 

 

  

 


